
 

CITY OF LEAGUE CITY, TEXAS 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Notice is hereby given that the City of League City will 
hold a public hearing on Tuesday, August 27, 2024 at 6:00 
PM at Council Chambers located at 200 W. Walker Street, 
League City, Texas for the purpose of a public hearing for 
the Fiscal Year 2025 Annual Budget.  Copies of the Fiscal 
Year 2025 Proposed Budget can be found at the office of 
the City Secretary at 300 W. Walker or the Helen Hall 
Library located at 100 W. Walker, League City, Texas or 
online at www.leaguecitytx.gov. 

  

 


